
Greetings Wildcat Families!! 

 

As we wrap up the 2023-2024 school year, I want to take the time to thank the entire FGMS community 

(students, staff, and families) for an amazing year!!! I am so thankful for each and every one of you and 

your dedication to FGMS. This year has been filled with growth, challenges, and many successes, and I 

couldn't be prouder of our students and staff for their hard work and dedication. 

To our 8th grade Wildcats – we are so very proud of you and all of your accomplishments. We wish you 

continued successes in high school and beyond. Stay true to yourself and make good choices!!! 

Remember Once a Wildcat, Always a Wildcat!!  

While we look forward to a restful and enjoyable summer break, we are also excited about the upcoming 

school year. Preparations are already underway to ensure that we continue to provide a high-quality 

educational experience for all our students. Stay tuned for updates and important dates. 

I wish everyone a relaxing and peaceful summer, and I am excited to welcome you back in August. 

Make good choices. 

Take care and stay safe,  

Dr. Norris   

We are unique, we are learners, we are Wildcats…. 

#This Is Us #Hear us roar #WildcatPride 

 

 


